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Sharla Dillon - Docket No. 10-00228 - Application of ATC Outdoors DAS, LLC

From: "Lacey, Kimberly A." <kimberly.lacey@bingham.com>

To: "'sharla.dillon@tn.gov'" <sharla.dillon@tn.gov>, "'Lisa Foust"
<Lisa.Foust@tn.gov>

Date: 1/27/2011 10:08 AM

Subject: Docket No. 10-00228 - Application of ATC Outdoors DAS, LLC

CC: "Ferenchak, Brett P." <Brett.Ferenchak@bingham.com>

Good Morning:

Per my discussion with Ms. Foust yesterday, | am writing in regard to the January 13, 2011
supplemental request for information for the above-referenced application. As | explained to
Ms. Foust, the data request was sent to the Boston office of my firm and | did not receive the
letter until January 26. As such, we need additional time until February 14 to respond to the
request for information.

Please contact us with any questions.

Best Regards,

Kimberly Lacey

Print Less —> Go Green

Kimberly A. Lacey

Associate

T 202.373.6288

F 202.373.6001
kimberly.lacey@bingham.com
BINGHAM

Bingham McCutchen LLP
2020 K Street NW
Washington, DC 20006-1806

Confidentiality Notice: The information in this e-mail (including attachments, if
any) is considered confidential and is intended only for the recipient(s) listed
above. Any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this e-mail is
prohibited except by or on behalf of the intended recipient. If you have received
this email in error, please notify me immediately by reply email, delete this email,
and do not disclose its contents to anyone.
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